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"He who would separate an ego from the universe to make a 
name for himself must learn that the very definition of 
individuality is limitation; the form of a thing is 
described by its edge, and the edge of being is death."
[From W.t. Thompson (1981) The Time Falling Bodies Take 
To Light St. Martin's Press, New York, p. 200.]


